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June 12, 2007 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  Honorable School Board Members 
 
FROM: Kendra Goodman, CPPB, Purchasing Agent 
 
RE:  Bid # 07-105-GF, Cargo Mini Vans 
  Bid Extension – Requesting Approval of Expenditures 
  Erickson Chevrolet-Pontiac Inc. 
 
 
On April 17, 2007, official action was taken to award the above-referenced bid to Erickson Chevrolet-
Pontiac Inc.  At this time, the Transportation Department is requesting an extension of the above-
referenced bid for the purchase of three additional cargo mini vans at the unit cost of $17,554, for a total 
of $52,662. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this matter, or if I can be of further assistance, please feel free to 
contact me at your earliest convenience. 
 
dsr 
 
Attachment  
 
 
 
Date/Time:  June 13, 2007 10:22:00


